
Campus brief 

Diversity strides examined 
In their first meeting of the year, the President’s 

Council on Race met Wednesday to discuss campus 
diversity issues. 

The PCR discussed the work that has been done by 
the 10 summer diversity interns. Some of their ac- 

complishments include: diversity training for faculty 
and students, minority recruitment and retention 
programs, creating policies on hate speech and re- 

spect for diversity, a video about campus diversity is- 
sues, creating a Diversity Institute and raising funds 
for the Diversity Institute. 

Several members of the PCR expressed concern for 
the fact that the most vocal advocates for diversity are 
students and faculty of color. 

“We need to show that this issue is not just stu- 
dents, it’s not just people of color, this is the Univer- 
sity of Oregon,” John Moseley, University provost, 
said. 

The tentative meeting times for the next PCR 
meetings are April 4 and May 22 or May 31 at 8 a.m. 

Poverty 
continued from page 1 

Gabbi Solis, a senior political 
science and Spanish major, said 
the discussion washelpful to her 
understanding of the political 
movements of poor people. Solis 
said the presentation was helpful 
because Piven was not complete- 
ly pessimistic about the possibili- 
ty of social change and outlined 
ways activists can be effective. 

Sandra Morgen is the main or- 

ganizer of the conference, “Work, 
Welfare and Politics,” which be- 
gins today. Morgen’s seminar, 
Women, Poverty and Social Wel- 
fare, engaged in a focused discus- 
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sion with Piven. 
“I organized my class to take 

advantage of the resources of the 
conference and Piven’s visit,” 
Morgen said. 

The nine-member graduate 
seminar read Piven’s book, “Reg- 
ulating the Poor,” and additional 
readings to prepare for the discus- 
sion. “They have plenty to talk 
with her about,” Morgen said, be- 
fore Piven’s visit Thursday. 

The third class with funding 
from the grant is a political sci- 
ence class called Regulating the 
Working Class. The discussion 
with Piven will address how wel- 
fare controls the behavior of its re- 

cipients. Gordon Lafer, an assis- 
tant professor who works for the 

Labor Education Research Center, 
teaches the class. 

The two classes not funded by 
the grant that Piven will visit are 

Communication and Democracy 
and Women in Politics. Carl By- 
bee, associate professor in Jour- 
nalism, and Linda Shafer, gradu- 
ate assistant in political science, 
teach the courses. 

O’Brien said the Wayne Morse 
Chair committee is currently ac- 

cepting grant proposals for classes 
to be included in next year’s sched- 
ule of classes. Graduate students 
and professors can submit propos- 
als for courses they wish to teach 
and others can submit proposals 
for classes they wish to take. For 
more information call 346-3700. 

Grand 
Opening Party 

Tuesday 
February 29,2000 

4pm to 8pm 
Gateway Sfmp* 

110 Gateway Mall 

541-741-2444 

Pius, Enter to Win 
a chance to participate in the 

$24,000 
Hot Shot Contest! 
No purchase necessary. Entrants must be 18 years of age or older. All entries 
must be received by 2/29/00 at 6:00 PM. Random drawing will take place on 

2/29/00 at 7:00 PM. Must be present to win.Three contestants will be ran- 

domly selected and will participate in the order their entries are selected. 
Contestants will get one chance to preform a specified list of basketball shots 
within an allotted time period, but the first contestant to successfully do so 

will win the $24,000 prize. If no contestant makes all of the shots successfully, 
no prize will be awarded. Other substantial restrictions apply. See club for 

complete contest rules and regulations. 

MONTH TO MONTH MEMBERSHIPS. 

PAY AS YOU GO, STOP WHEN YOU WANT 

NO LONG TERM CONTRACTS REQUIRED! 

©FITNESS 
www.24HourFitness.com 
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for the location nearest you call 1.800.204.2400 
facilities and amenities may vary per location, not all dubs open 24 hours every day. Promotion available at participating-24 hour fitness locations only. Must be at least 18 years old, or 12 with 
parent, no cash substitutions. Incentives may be offered for enrolling in other memberships. Babysitting available for a nominal lee. facilities and amenities may vary per location, not all clubs open 
24 hours every day. Promotion available at participating 24 hour fitness locations only. 

Physical 
Education 

Take a PE class 
For More Information: 
a) Web site: http://darkwing.uoregon.edu/~pars 
b) Schedule of Classes — pgs. 98-102 
c) Call 346-4113 
d) All of the above 
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Eat Drink, and Be Merry with 

And the UO 
Community 
Internship 
Program A Neighborhood Place for 

Family & Friends 

Tonight 
From 5p.m. to 1a.m. 
14851.19th Street 

(on the corner of 19fh & Agate) 
342-4025 

Food, Ale, & Wine Available to go 
Half of all proceeds go to 
BUILDING BLOCKS 

helping children realize their full potential and benefits 
of higher education! 

Call CIP for more information: 346-435 I 

SportHill 
Factory Clearance Sale 

Running, fitness, ski and outdoor apparel 
Three Days Only 

Save up to 80% on SportHill and XC factory seconds, 
discontinued colors and styles, sales samples, overstocked items and 

prototypes. 

• SportHill Pants and Tops 
• Invasion Pants and Tops 
• Wind Jackets, Vests and Pants 
• Rain Jackets and Pants 
» Fleece Jackets and Vests 
• Mitts, Hats, and Headbands 
• Running Shorts and Singlets 
• Coolmax T-shirts 
• XC Pants, Tops, & Jackets 
• And more 

Wednesday, March 1 9am 6pm 
Thursday, March 2 9am 6pm 
Friday, March 3 9am 6pm 
Saturday, March 4 10am 4pm 

Where: 
725 McKinley St., Eugene, OR. 
Our new warehouse is located at 

the comer of 7th & McKinley St. 

Don't miss the factory direct 
sale of 2000! 

Message boards: Your forum for dialogue on topics from student 
government to entertainment. WWW.dailyemcrald.COin 


